
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

26 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Strike Action – Wednesday 1 February 2023 

I recently wrote to you regarding the upcoming strike action that has been announced by the National 
Education Union. We have done everything we can to keep the school open for all year groups but 
unfortunately, we do not have enough staff in school to cover the lessons required. Therefore, the school 
will be closed to students in Year 7, 8, 9 and 10. Online learning assignments will be set for students to 
access via Teams. Our Year 11 students will be expected to attend school as normal, and members of our 
Senior Leadership Team will cover lessons where required.  
 
We will circulate further information regarding lunch arrangements before next Wednesday for students 
that are in receipt of free school meals.  
 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 

 
 


